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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, 
concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The 

School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 
 

Our School Value this week is: Friendship  

Friendship is always a sweet responsibility, never an opportunity. – Khalil Gibran 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
The children have come back from half-term as enthusiastically as normal and they have 
been very understanding about the puddle situation on the playground this week. 
Periodically the playground becomes clogged up with silt and small particles which prevents 
rain water draining away as effectively as it should. We are in the process of arranging for a 
company to come in as soon as possible to jet wash the playground and dislodge all the slit 
which will then speed up the rate at which the puddles can drain. Hopefully this will be very 
soon. 
 
Parent Carousel Workshop Evening 
Thank you to all the parents who took the time to join us for our Parent Carousel Workshop 
Evening last night. The feedback we received was that the evening was informative, 
supportive and practical and although we would have loved to have had more parents join 
us, we’re delighted that those who attended felt it was beneficial and worthwhile. I am very 
grateful to all the staff who helped on the night and to those who ran the workshops, along 
with our outside partners who also ran workshops and had stalls set up in the Hall. I would 
like to extend my personal thanks to Mrs Chawla who was instrumental in the planning and 
organisation of the evening. Many of the workshops we offered last night were directly linked 
to helping parents support their children with their reading, writing, spelling and maths and to 
further understand how we teach these subjects at school. If you want to find out what your 
child is learning in any given half-term period, you can access all the curriculum information 
on the school website: https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/learning/curriculum-and-
assessment  
 
School Life 
Year 3 enjoyed their visit to St Augustine’s on Tuesday and Reception undertook their first 
ever trip with their visit to Whitton Library today. In spite of the interrupted playtimes this 
week, there have been some occasions when the children have been able to use our lovely 
new basketball post which they have been very excited about. Our thanks again to Mr Sidhu 
for all his efforts in securing the basketball post for us. Along with the basketball post, we 
also have new netball posts installed which will enable us to host competitive netball 
matches against other schools, which we have not been able to do for a couple of years.  
 
We have a busy week next week with lots of trips and visits going on. Year 1 are off to the 
Library on Monday, whilst on Tuesday Year 3 are visiting Stonehenge and Year 2 are off to 
St Augustine’s. On Thursday Year 4 are visiting the cinema to see “The Railway Children” 
and on Friday, Remembrance Day, Year 6 are visiting the cemetery next to the school to 
look at some war graves of fallen soldiers linked to their World War One theme.  
 
Parking Safely 
Please can I remind parents that for the safety of the children and other road users that they 
should not park their cars on the island outside the school at either drop-off or pick-up time, 
but especially at drop-off time. We have asked Richmond Council to send traffic 
enforcement officers down who are able to issue parking tickets if a car is parked illegally. 
Please be considerate of all the members of our school community along with our 
neighbours when parking your car. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and enjoy any firework events you are able to attend. 
 

Mr Corke 

https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/learning/curriculum-and-assessment
https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/learning/curriculum-and-assessment
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ATTENDANCE   
The previous week’s attendance;  
 

CLASS % 

Friendship 96.21 

Endurance 87.00 

Peace      83.67 

Forgiveness      94.29 

Reverence         97.67 

Service      96.33 

Justice   96.15 

 
Well done to Reverence Class for the second week in a 
row.  

 
CELEBRATION WORSHIP  
Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
 

CLASS  

Friendship Out on trip 

Endurance Evelyn 

Peace      Oliver 

Forgiveness      Nathaniel  

Reverence         Isabella 

Service      Kaira 

Justice   Happiness  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

POPPY APPEAL 
We will be selling poppies on behalf of the Royal British 
Legion Poppy Appeal. Please feel free to send your child 
in with money to purchase one, we have paper poppies 
(minimum of 50p donation) and decorative pin badges 
(minimum of £2 donation). 

 

 

 

 

BEE-LEIVE MUFTI DAY-THANK YOU! 
We were able to raise an impressive £200.70 for the 
Bee-lieve Mufti Day on Friday 21st October, so thank you 
very much for your generous support for this. 
 

 

CANCELLED FOOTBALL CLUB DATES 
We are scheduled to play some girls’ and boys’ football 
league matches against Heathfield Junior School (Thurs 
10th November) and Chase Bridge School (Mon 14th 
November). Therefore unfortunately there will be no 
Football Club on Wednesday 9th and Wednesday 16th 
November as I do not have the capacity to do both 
Football Club and league fixtures in the same week. 
 
Children who have been selected to represent the school 
in these matches will receive a letter to notify them that 
they are playing. If your child is selected, please ensure 
you return the permission slip as soon as possible (by the 
date on the letter) otherwise your child will not be able to 
play. 
 
These two league matches are the only ones that we will 
play this half-term so Football Club will go ahead on all 
the other Wednesdays as normal unless the weather 
intervenes. 
 

 
YEAR 3 STONEHENGE TRIP 
Please can all Y3 children arrive at 8:15am on Tuesday 
8th November as the coach will leave school at 8:30am 
promptly for the trip to Stonehenge.  
Please also remember to bring a packed lunch for this 
trip and a warm, waterproof coat.  

 
 

YEAR 4 CINEMA TRIP 
Year 4 will visit the Cinema on Thursday 10th November. 
Please remember to bring a packed lunch for this trip and 
a warm, waterproof coat. 
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England vs South Africa at Twickenham 
Stadium on Sat 26th November 
We have possible ticket availability for England vs South 
Africa at Twickenham Stadium on Sat 26th November. 
The School Association were able to acquire four tickets for 
the England vs South Africa rugby match on Saturday 26th 
November. If you are interested in either buying all four 
tickets or would prefer to buy just a pair of them, please 
send an email as an expression of interest by Friday 11th 
November letting us know how many tickets you would like. 
The tickets are £106 each (cost price) and are in the Upper 
Tier, Block 9. We can’t make any promises, and if we have 
more people interested in the tickets than the different 
combinations we can offer, then we will have to pull names 
out of a hat to decide who has them. If we do have any 
interest and the successful purchaser is in a position, a 
donation to the School Association would be much 
appreciated. If we do not have any interest in the tickets then 
we will return them to the RFU. If you have any questions 
about the tickets, please speak to Mr Corke. 
 
 

WHITTON FOODBANK 
Thank you so much for the generosity you showed with your 
Harvest Festival Donations.  The volunteers at Whitton 
Foodbank were so amazed at the amount of food we were 
able to donate.   
 
Just recently they have seen a drastic reduction in 
donations.  With so many people/families currently reliant on 
foodbanks we would love to try and help by making regular 
donations to the Whitton foodbank.  If you would like to help 
them by donating items, we will put a box in the school foyer 
for any contributions you are able to give, even if this is just 
the odd tin or packet of pasta/rice, shower gel, tea. Coffee 
etc.  I know they would be incredibly grateful for our 
continued support.   
 

 

CHRISTMAS PANTOMIME TRIP 
The whole school will be attending Cinderella at The Centre 
for Arts, Hounslow. Splitting the Infants and Juniors into two 
separate visits, both on the 8th December traveling by return 
coach.  
 
Volunteers – we are now open for parents/carers to 
volunteer for the below pantomime trips. Please email the 
school office letting us know which session (AM or PM) you 
can help with, we will let you know in the coming weeks if 
you’re required or not, thank you! 
 
Payment & permissions - School Association funds have 
been used towards this trip, these funds have enabled us to 
reduce the final cost. If your child is registered as qualifying 
for benefit related free school meals the cost of this will be 
subsidised further.  
Please make payment and give permission here 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool by 
the 28th November 2022.  
 
Juniors Visit (Year 3 - 6) 
Event – Cinderella morning performance 
Food – due to the show timings children will need to bring a 
packed lunch in from home, they will then eat this when they 
arrive back to school at approx. 1pm. Junior children can 
also bring a healthy snack (nut free), from home, to eat 
whilst at the pantomime.  
Cost - £12.00 per child 
 
Infants Visit (Year R - 2) 
Event – Cinderella afternoon performance 
Parents please note the late arrival back to BP for a 
4:15/4:30pm pick up. 
Food – Infants will have their usual school provided hot 
lunch or will need a home provided packed lunch, which will 
be eaten at school prior to leaving for the pantomime.  
the venue 
Cost - £12.00 per child 
 
 

Reception Class Parents Only – we understand that many of 
you won’t yet have used our school shop payment system. 
We are in the process of changing providers and in the 
coming weeks will be inviting the whole school to sign up 
and register to the new system. Therefore, to prevent you 
having to sign up to two payment systems, as an exception 
we are allowing you to pay in cash via the school office for 
this trip only. If you want to pay online via our current school 
shop system you are welcome to do so. You will need to 
contact us for registration steps, but please note you will 
also be asked to register for the new system when it comes 
in to use shortly. If you plan on paying in cash please also 
sign and return the paper permission slip that was given to 
your child. 
 

 
 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

INDIVIDUAL & SIBLING PHOTOS 
This week your child will bring home their individual 
and/or sibling photo proofs, the form includes ordering 
details.  Order by 14th November for FREE delivery to 
the school (on 2nd December). Orders after the cut-off 
date will incur a P&P charge. 
  
To View and Purchase your Images;  
 
1. Login/Create your account -   
https://www.imagojuniors.com/login/AccountLogin.aspx 
 
2. Add your images to your account on the 
View/Add your Shoots Tab  
using the gallery details on your contact shoot 
 
3. Press View gallery(s) to view your images 
 
4. Press Create Order to order 
 
Gallery Logins 
Your gallery details should be on your contact sheet, 
which your child will bring home.  
 

 

ADHD EMBRACE NOVEMBER EVENTS  

The EHCP Needs Assessment and Process 

8th November 8pm 

This webinar will introduce our parents to SOS SEN, a 
charity that supports parents through the process 
that they need to navigate to get the right support in 
place for their children. 

It will, importantly, cover everything you need to know 
about an EHCP. 

Book  
 

 

Meet-ups 

Heatham House TW1 

Friday 11 November 10.30-12pm 

Join us for a drop in coffee morning with the opportunity 
for parents to meet one another, connect and share 
experiences. This is a relaxed community gathering and 
there will also be members of the ADHD Embrace team 
in attendance. Do join us.  

Book  
 

 
Sallie Crook - ADHD Embrace 
 

 

DIARY                                                                     
4th November Junior Movie Night 

7th November Y1 to Whitton Library 

8th November Y3 Stonehenge Trip 
Packed Lunch Required 

8th November YR & 6 National Child Measurement 

8th November Y2 to St Augustine’s Church 

10th November Y4 Cinema Trip 
Packed Lunch Required 

11th November Y6 to Twickenham Cemetery  

15th November Y1 to St Augustine’s Church  

16th November Flu Vaccinations – whole school  

21st November Y5 to Whitton Library 

22nd November Y4 to Whitton Library 

25th November Y6 to Cenotaph and Westminster 
Abbey Packed Lunch Required 

27th November Whitton Lights 

28th November Y3 to Whitton Library 

2nd December INSET Day – school closed 

8th December 
AM Session 

Juniors’ (Y3,4,5 & 6) 
Cinderella Pantomime at Hounslow 
Centre for Arts 
Packed Lunch Required 

8th December 
PM Session 

Infants (YR, 1 & 2) Cinderella 
Pantomime at Hounslow Centre for 
Arts Late pick up, arriving back late at 

4:15-4:30PM 

12th December Y1 & Y2 Nativity (afternoon, time 
TBC) 

13th December Y1 & Y2 Nativity 5:30pm 

16th December Last Day of Term – School Closing at 

1:30pm 
19th December – 
2nd January  

Christmas Holidays – School Closed 

3rd January 
2023 

INSET Day – school closed 

4th January 
2023 

Children return to school 

 

https://adhdembrace.org/civicrm/?civiwp=CiviCRM&q=civicrm/mailing/url&u=1341&qid=72199
https://adhdembrace.org/civicrm/?civiwp=CiviCRM&q=civicrm/mailing/url&u=1341&qid=72199
https://adhdembrace.org/civicrm/?civiwp=CiviCRM&q=civicrm/mailing/url&u=1341&qid=72199
https://adhdembrace.org/civicrm/?civiwp=CiviCRM&q=civicrm/mailing/url&u=1345&qid=72199

